
Special Budget Meeting of the Village Board 

April 13, 2021 at 6:00pm via phone 

 

Attended: John Burrell Mayor 

  Doug Bush  Trustee 

  Caitlin Croft Trustee 

  Sean Lowes Trustee 

  Ed Imhoff  Trustee 

  Mary Klahn Clerk 

Also attended:  Chris and Brenda Perks  

Mayor Burrell opened the 2021-22 Budget public hearing at 6:00pm 

and stated he would keep the public hearing open until 6:15. All board 

members stated that they were ok with the budget as it is proposed. 

The board had a brief discussion on accessory buildings. The Planning 

board is discussing putting a moratorium on accessory buildings until 

we come up with the new proposal.  Mr. Cappelli is going to continue 

working with the planning board in the future.  Much Discussion. Caitlin 

Croft added that it could be a positive, being we are lacking in long 

term rentals.   

Mayor Burrell asked if anyone else joined the meeting.  

Motion:  to close the budget public hearing by Mr. Lowes 

Second:  by Mr. Bush  All ayes   Carried 



 

Motion:  to accept the proposed budget as our official budget for 2021 

and 2022 by Mr. Imhoff 

Second:  by Ms. Croft 

Mr. Bush – Yes, Mr. Imhoff – Yes, Mr. Lowes – Yes, Ms. Croft – Yes and 

Mayor Burrell – Yes.   

Mayor Burrell stated that yesterday he found out that the big dump 

truck that was supposed to arrive in June will be delayed until October.   

Motion:  to adjourn by Mr. Bush 

Second:  by Mr. Lowes  All ayes.  Carried 

 

 

 


